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Reviewer`s 1 opinion 

All authors should conduct the minor language revision 

 

Authors’ answers 

According to your suggestion, the final variant of the paper was polished by the SPI Global 

Professional Editing Service – we have also mentioned their contribution in the Acknowledgment. 

 

Reviewer’s 2 opinion 

I have revised the manuscript entitled "Mixed adenoneuroendocrine carcinoma (MANEC) of 

gastrointestinal tract: report of two cases and review of the literature". In my opinion should be 

accepted for publication, and I have any comment to do. 

 

Authors’ answers 

Thank you for your positive answer. 
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